

24 February 2022

Robyn Thomson Principal St Bridget's Primary School 36 Sweyn Street **GREYTHORN VIC 3104**

Dear Robyn,

I hope you have had a great start to the year and that St Bridget's Primary School continues to flourish in 2022, after what has been two very challenging years for many of

We are thrilled to share the results of our High Achievers from the Class of 2021 and in particular, Hugo Beale who attended St Bridget's Primary School.

There is much to be celebrated in these outstanding results and those from the Class of 2021:

- College Dux ATAR 99.8 and of Chemistry and Further Mathematics
- Proxime Accessit ATAR 99.75
- Top 20 students achieved an average ATAR of 95.8
- 50% of students achieved an ATAR of 70 or above
- 8.5% achieved Study Scores above 40
- Two perfect Study Scores for Further Mathematics

In 2020, we welcomed Marco Di Cesare as the new principal of Marcellin College. Marco would enjoy an opportunity to say hello and introduce himself in person. I would also like to introduce you to our Director of College and Community Engagement, Richard Liistro.

Please feel free to email me at registrar@marcellin.vic.edu.au or contact me on 9851 1589 to arrange a suitable time. Alternatively, we would be happy to meet via Zoom.

I look forward to hearing from you and wish you all the best for a successful and healthy 2022.

Yours sincerely,

Michele Mellas

Richard Liistro **College Registrar Director of College and Community Engagement**

160 Bulleen Road Bulleen VIC 3105 Aust Tel +61 3 9851 1589 Fax +61 3 9851 1555 ABN 77 413 001 496

marcellin.vic.edu.au twitter.com/Marcellin